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Agenda Item: 8.2 

 

 

 

Subject:   Hayward Fire Training Academy – Joint use project between the City of Hayward 

and Chabot Las Positas Community College District, Chabot College, Fire 

Technology Program.  

 

 

Background: August 21, 2018 the Board approved the MOU outlining the basis of the partnership 

between the City and the District for the construction and use of the proposed Hayward Fire 

Training Academy. On September 18, 2018 the Board approved the allocation of $20,000,000 of 

Measure A funds to support the construction of the facility under a Ground Lease and Joint Use 

agreement between the District and the City of Hayward. 

 

 

The City has proceeded with the design of the facility under the good faith and trust that the District 

and Chabot College are interested in being a long term partner with the City in the development 

and operation of the Hayward Fire Training Academy. At future meetings the Board will be asked 

to approve the formal Ground Lease and Joint Use Agreement between the District and the City. 

The facility as designed provides space for the Hayward Fire Station #6, The Fire Training 

Academy, Chabot College Fire Technology program, as well as, provides unique regional training 

opportunities for the entire Bay Area Region.  
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